
From: Kate Hruby <KateHruby@scsenate.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/30/2017 3:19:20 PM
Subject: RE: H. 3898

Thanks Danny! Got with her by phone.
 

From: Danny Varat 
 
Sent: Thursday, April 27, 2017 6:54 PM
 
To: Kate Hruby 
Subject: H. 3898
 
​Kate, Rep. Patsy Knight wanted to see you about H. 3898. She came by the table, but we quit so early that I 
never saw you. Her cell is 843-560-2200 Thanks
 
Danny
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